
Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

Fw: Conflict of interest Found Animals in invloved in a bidding process
1 message

Paul Darrigo <fedguy2@pacbell.net> Fri, Jul 31, 2015 at 2:22 PM
Reply-To: Paul Darrigo <fedguy2@pacbell.net>
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>

Subject: Conflict of interest Found Animals in involved in a bidding process

15-0469

Department of Animal Services (DAS) and CAO reports relative to request to accept donation of microchips and scanners from the Found 
Animals Foundation valued at $125,000 annually.

Fiscal Impact Statement Submitted: No

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
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